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Period of Comment: September 23, 2020 through October 7, 2020 

Comments From: TransAlta Corporation 

Date: 2020/10/07 

Contact:  

Phone:  

Email:  

 
The AESO is seeking comments from stakeholders on its approach to reviewing sub-hourly settlement, and content from session 3. 

1. Please fill out the section above as indicated.  

2. Please respond to the questions below and provide your specific comments. 

3. Email your completed matrix to stakeholder.relations@aeso.ca by October 7, 2020 

4. Stakeholder comments will be published to aeso.ca, in their original state, with personal or commercially sensitive information redacted, 
following October 7, 2020.  








